
STOWUPLAND BOWLS CLUB REPORT. 

 

Good evening everybody. 

 

This last year has been an enjoyable time for the members of the club with 

promotion for the Tuesday afternoon team going from division 2 to division 1, a 

great achievement. The Monday and Wednesday teams had mixed fortunes but 

all players enjoyed the season. 

 

We also held a quiz night and games night which kept the players in touch with 

each other during the winter shut down which I think is important for the team 

spirit. 

 

We are waiting for the new development to start and look forward to getting our 

new pavilion but sadly I, as Chairman will not be there as I am leaving the club 

after 6 years and moving to Oulton Broads so also this is my last report. 

 

A new member will be filling my boots as Chairman and I hope you all will 

back that person. 

 

Regards, 

 

Frank Boxall 

 

 


